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TOWN OF KEEDYSVILLE, MARYLAND 

“Where Northern Thrift and Personality Blend with Southern Charm and Hospitality” 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

ADDENDUM #2 TO THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE BEDROCK WATER LINE 
REPLACEMENT ENGINEERING PROJECT  

 
SEPTEMBER 17, 2024 

 

Based on feedback and questions from parties interested in the referenced project, the Mayor & Council of 
Keedysville would like to provide the following revisions and clarifications. 
 

1. All work must be completed and invoiced by May 31, 2025 due to grant requirements. This is a revision 
of the date published in the first addendum under #3. 
 

2. The Town does not require geotechnical investigations, test holes, and/or boring, but given the existing 
conditions, there may be a need for them. Thus, it is the responsibility of the prospective firm to perform 
a thorough investigation and determine if these are required for/prior to construction. This is a 

clarification of information published in the first addendum under #9 and #11.  
 
Any additional questions should be directed toward Town Administrator Lisa Riner at 
townhall@keedysvillemd.com or Assistant Mayor Brandon Sweeney at bsweeney@keedysvillemd.com by 
Sunday, September 22, 2024. 
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